
 

 

 

'Will climate change affect children's rights?' 
  

We aim to get 100,000 children's voices heard. 
 

Each week VotesforSchools creates resources for teachers or youth leaders to hold 
a debate or discussion on a topical issue. The children and teenagers then have a 
chance to vote and comment on the topic. They then share that information with 
those in authority- hugely raising the profile and impact of pupil voice. 
  

VotesforSchools typically receives around 30,000 votes each week. Examples 
of  resources can be found here, and of data reports here. 
  

In the run up to the United Nations conference on climate change in Glasgow this 
November, COP26, they are working with a range of partner organisations including 
UNICEF UK to explore with children climate change and its effect on their 
rights.  There will be a FREE package of resources to facilitate a debate at Primary, 
Secondary and 16+, and the chance for children and young people to vote and 
comment on the question: 
  

'Will climate change affect children's rights?' 
  

We aim to get 100,000 children's voices heard. 
 

Sign up here to get your children and young people involved. 

 

 

https://www.votesforschools.com/downloads/
https://www.votesforschools.com/results/
https://mailchi.mp/votesforschools/cop26-100-000-childrens-voices

